
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact:  City of Prescott  

Communications and Public Affairs   

Office: 928-777-1220 

Email: Communications@prescott-az.com 

 

 

Media Alert 

 

Applicant will ask for continuance of  

Proposed Special Use Permit for Wireless Tower in Yavapai Hills 

Tuesday, November 10 at 3 p.m.  

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 

PRESCOTT, AZ (November 9, 2020 4:45 p.m.) –The City of Prescott  was just notified by the 

applicant, Pinnacle Consulting, Inc., that  they will request that Council continue item Item 10 F - 

Proposed Special Use Permit for Wireless Tower in Yavapai Hills, to a future meeting.  In an 

email to staff on Monday afternoon, Pinnacle representative Michelle Lamoureaux stated “Due to 

unforeseen circumstances with our current landlord we need to defer tomorrow’s meeting to an 

undetermined date.” 

 

According to City Attorney Jon Paladini, since the item is on the Council agenda, City Council 

must move to continue the item. 
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